
PEMBROKE REGIONAL HOSPITAL 

MEMO 
 
TO: All Staff and Physicians 
  
FROM: Infection Prevention and Control  
  
DATE: February 8th,  2022 
  
SUBJECT: Outbreak Surgical 
 

 

The COVID-19 outbreak on the inpatient surgical unit was declared over on 
February 7th, 2022 by the Renfrew County and District Health Unit.  

Daily rapid antigen testing for outbreak surveillance is no longer required by staff 
and physicians working on the surgical unit. Anyone working on the surgical unit 
who is completing daily rapid tests for work self isolation (WSI) purposes must 
continue this testing requirement until their period of WSI is complete.  

Thank you to everyone for your patience and support as we navigated through 
this outbreak situation. With early identification of positive and exposed patients, 
staff and students we were able to quickly interrupt the transmission of COVID-
19 on this unit.  
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